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Ringstead Grange Limestone Quarry – Mick George

Extraction of limestone, processing and removal from the site is progressing 
as planned; however, the inert material being tipped as back-fill is greater 
than expected so Mick George has applied to NCC to raise the original 
contour by 2 metres. This was accepted by the liaison committee as 
reasonable so no objections were raised.

Extra planning has been applied for and granted for a mobile concrete plant to
be installed in the near future.

As everyone is happy with the progress of the quarry, from now on we are 
having our meetings with site visit, every 6 months.  

Several of us think Ringstead Grange might be a “showcase” for Mick George
when they have plans for a quarry elsewhere. 

Cllr Harry Mayes


